COUNCIL ON ATHLETICS
TEMPLE UNIVERSITY
PHILADELPHIA

QOFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF ATHLETICS

April 25, 1940

Dr. Forrest Allen,
Basketball Coach,
University of Kansas,
Iawrence, Kanses

Dear Dr. Allen:

I am enclosing contracts covering
our basketball game to be played on Monday, December 30,
1940,

I am delighted that we will have the
opportunity of meeting your team and I am looking forward
with great pleasure to seeing you in Philadelphia. I will
appreciate your signing the enclosed contracts and returning
three copies to me, retaining one for your files.

With best wishes, 1 am

Very sincerely yours,

Earl R. Yeomans !
Director of Athletics.
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